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As a public service, the Webster County Library (WCL) will allow the placement of informational 

materials and announcements on the bulletin board or in designated areas from non-profit or 

civic groups based in the WCL service area. It is the responsibility of each organization to 

provide materials for posting. Materials will be posted for as long as space allows.  Due to space 

limitations, posting of library-related materials will take precedence over public 

announcements.  

Materials from for-profit businesses will not be posted on the public bulletin board or 

distributed.  

Campaign or political signs will not be posted on the public bulletin boards or literature racks. In 

addition, posting of campaign signs or other campaign literature on library property is 

prohibited. 


